
 
 

 
 

April 2, 2021 
  
  Dear Friends, Families, Residents and Associates of Senior Living Management Properties,                                                                              
 
At Senior Living Management, our primary goal is the safety and well-being of our residents and our caring staff. As we 
continue to navigate this public health emergency, we hope to do so together, by consistently communicating openly 
with our residents and families.   
 
As we previously communicated, we are proud to say that 90% of residents are now vaccinated!  Due to that wonderful 
statistic, we are very excited to share changes to our visitation policies. The most exciting change being… YOU CAN 
HUG YOUR VACCINATED LOVED ONES! The CDC’s guidance states in part that “If a resident is fully vaccinated, they can 
choose to have close contact (including touch) with visitors”.  
 
Residents who are not yet fully vaccinated are also permitted to have visitors though the visitation process will require 
social distancing. Visitation will no longer need to be scheduled, however, due to the need to screen all visitors, and to 
continue social distancing, flexible visitation hours and appropriate processes are being established by each 
community.  
 
All third-party providers and visitors will continue to be required to be screened upon entry, and sign in and sign out on 
digital tablets. Associates continue to sign in and screen as well. Everyone in the community must wear an appropriate 
face covering at all times and follow proper handwashing and other infection control protocols. Residents are required 
to wear a mask when outside of their apartment. Thank you for reminding and encouraging them to do so.  
 
Visitation may change due to COVID-19 activity in a community. Residents and families will be notified if this occurs. 
Visitation processes will also change if the county positivity rate for a community is greater than 10%, or if less than 
70% of a community’s residents are fully vaccinated.   
 
We thank you for your continued support and understanding as we work together to maintain a safe living 
environment for our residents.  

 
Thank you,  
Senior Living Management 


